
Le Club Acadien 
Ste Anne du Ruisseau 

Compté de Yarmouth N-É 
B0W 2X0 

(902)648-2203 
 
 

April 1, 2020 
 
Councillor Nicole Albright 
Municipality of Argyle 
District 5 
 
 
Dear Nicole 
 
 The Club Acadien would like to request a Community Grant in the amount of $500.00. We will 
be making apple pies again this year as a fund raiser for the club and this contribution will help 
defray the cost of supplies.  
 
 
 
Linda Muise, Secretary 
 
 
Fundraising Committee Member 
902-648-2870 
 

 
 


